
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
JOHN VALUKAS  
Senior Vice President, Lubrizol 
President, Engineered Materials 
 
John Valukas serves as President, Lubrizol Engineered 
Materials, overseeing the company’s engineered polymers 
portfolio, including industry-leading innovation in 
thermoplastic polyurethane (TPU), chlorinated polyvinyl 
chloride (CPVC), and medical devices. 
 
Prior to this role, John served as Lubrizol’s Vice President, 
Medical Devices, leading the company's efforts to deliver 
innovative solutions to the medical technology sector. He also 
served as Lubrizol’s Vice President of Operational Excellence, 
overseeing initiatives to enhance operational efficiency and 
performance. 
 
With more than 25 years of experience spanning general 
management, P&L leadership, strategy, marketing, sales, and 
operations, John has a proven track record of achieving 
transformative results. Prior to joining Lubrizol, he held 
several executive roles at PPG Industries, including Global 
Optimization and Strategy Director, where he spearheaded 
multi-SBU initiatives to deliver significant cost savings and 
operational improvements. 
 
John's earlier career includes leadership roles at Sherwin-
Williams, where he held multiple roles managing complex 
manufacturing and operational functions. 
 
John earned his Bachelor of Science in Business Administration 
from Drake University.  

 


